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VISIT THE FATHER CHRISTMAS AT THE UI ZOO 

This is to inform the general public that the UI Zoo will be hosting the Father 

Christmas. 

Parents are encouraged to bring their children as this programme will be informative, 

educative and entertaining.  There will be lots of gifts and pleasant surprises. 

The Father Christmas programme starts from the 7 December, 2015.  It will run from 

10:00am to 6:00pm every day. 

Come one, come all. 

Thank you. 
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